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SITE INSPECTION REPORT

The Proposed Project of Construction of 765 KV S/c Transmission line from
Darmapuri (Salem District), Tamil Nadu to Tumkur (Madugiri) Karnataka in Sy. No.67 of
Yelachavadi Village, Kanakapura Taluk, Ramanagara District for providing Electrical facility,
the 0.2765 Ha (Say 0.3 Ha) Forest area in Ramanagara District is identified for this project is
does not passing through any Forest areas of this division. But the said proposed area passing
through the Banthanal State Forest, this forest is under the jurisdiction of Bannerughatta National
park and not belongs to this division. I have inspected these areas on 08-11-2021.
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Dated: 08-11-2021 Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Place: Ramanagara Ramanagara Division, Ramanagara.



